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FATF ISSUES PUBLIC STATEMENT  

 

 
The International Financial Services Commission (“IFSC”) advises that the Financial Action Task 

Force (FATF) has issued a public statement on Democratic People's Republic of Korea and Iran. 

 

A copy of the statement can be found by following the link below: 
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13th OCTOBER 2017 
 

http://www.fatf-gafi.org/publications/high-riskandnon-cooperativejurisdictions/documents/public-statement-june-2017.html

